
March 4, 1935.

Robert C. Berry, Esq.,
President,
Ottawa Valley Graduâtes Society, 
54 Driveway,
Ottawa.

Dear Mr. Berry,

Your letter of the 2nd arrived just 

aa I bad finished a letter to you thanking you for

your courtesy to me in Ottawa, when I had the pri­

vilege of speaking to that very enthusiastic gathering 

of McGill graduates. It was to me a very enjoyable 

meeting and $ic ongratula te you heartily on Its success.

Ever yours faithfully,

incipal


